
Strings n’ Things!

Strings n’ Things 
offers a fun opportunity to play in

an ensemble setting, to share music together and
with our church family.

We may not be professional
but we strive to be really good!

We welcome seniors, sons, daughters,
granddaughters, grandsons, nieces

and nephews!

Talk to Kennedy Kimber-Johnson
(our music director)

 or contact Ian Seddon at ian@ianseddon.ca
if interested in joining to make music.
Students will receive volunteer hours

for participating. 
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